
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
May 2, 2022 

      
Upcoming Community Survey  

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) is conducting a randomized phone survey starting May 3 for 
approximately two weeks to learn more about perspectives and experiences in the RDN. Households will 
be selected at random within RDN member municipalities and electoral areas and provided with an 
invitation to participate in our phone survey. The survey is randomized to provide a representative sample 
of residents across the region. 

The survey is being conducted by Deloitte, a leading public opinion research company. If you receive a 
phone call, please take 10 to 15 minutes to share your thoughts with us! Callers will be asked for general 
demographic information. This data will be combined so no individual, identifying information will be 
shared. All information will be kept confidential and will only be used to help inform the RDN as to 
residents’ experiences and perspectives.  

Please note, Deloitte will not be asking survey participants any detailed personal or financial questions 
over the phone. If you are asked for such information, the RDN’s recommended course of action is to hang 
up and contact the RDN directly. Residents may also report suspicious activity to the RCMP or the Anti-
fraud line at 1-888-495-8501. 

Residents not contacted to participate in the phone survey will have an opportunity to provide feedback 
via an online survey May 16 – June 17, 2022.  
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For more information, please contact: 
 Lisa Moilanen, Engagement Coordinator  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6554 

 lmoilanen@rdn.bc.ca 
 


	PUBLIC NOTICE
	Upcoming Community Survey

